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Kazakhstan welcomes the delegation of Albania to the fourth cycle of UPR and thanks it for its presentation. 
We commend the adoption of legislation to reduce greenhouse gas emissions in line with the Paris Agreement; the implementation of reforms to improve both access to and quality of education, including for minority communities; and the National Health Strategy (2021-2040), which aims to improve access to healthcare for vulnerable populations.
My delegation would like to make the following recommendations:
- Provide adequate human and financial resources to strengthen the capacity of the National Human Rights Institution and ensure effective implementation of its recommendations; 
[bookmark: _GoBack]- Strengthen efforts to implement the National Agenda for the Rights and Protection of the Child.
We wish the delegation of Albania a very successful review.




